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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending Friday 17th June 2022 
 
 
It’s been a very hot week with lots of fun activities and learning at Bromstone! 
 
Year 5, and Pevensey class from year 6, have been to Wingham this week. Year 6 are busy 
practicing for their end of year production, the whole school are busy practicing for Sports Day and 
our wonderful choir have been performing at Broadstairs Bandstand today, taking part in the 
Dickens Festival. 
 
 

                     
 
 
During the forth-coming weeks your child’s new teacher will be “popping down” to their new 
classes. They will spend a short amount of time each week getting to know the children before 
they have their main transition day on July 7th. We have added this as an additional element to 
transition across the whole school because some children will find it easier to move to a new class 
if they have met their new teacher a number of times in the comfort of their own familiar 
environment.  
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Upcoming Events 
 
There will be class photos on Monday 20th June. 
Parents evenings are next week. On Tuesday school will finish at 2pm. Please collect your 
youngest child first. There will be no after school extra-curricular clubs on this day. On Wednesday 
school will finish at normal time. After school extra-curricular clubs will run as normal on 
Wednesday. Paid After School Club will run as normal on both days. 
 
Sports Days this year will be held on 30th June and 1st July. 
 
We will be reverting to a pre-pandemic style of Sports Day this year, where all children will take 
part in the morning and then competitors representing their houses will take part in the afternoon. 
All parents will be invited to watch the morning events and parents of competitors will be invited for 
the afternoon. 
 
Please can you send your child in the correct house colour t-shirt on Sports Day.  
Viking – Red 
Roman – Yellow 
Saxon – Blue (the children in Saxon can wear their blue Bromstone PE t-shirt) 
 
30th June - Years R, 1, 2 and 3. All children will be involved in the morning activities. This will 
start at 10am and finish at 11.30am. We will be using the Pysons Road entrance for family 
members to enter and go straight to the field.  
 
1st July – Years 4, 5 and 6. All children will be involved in the morning activities. This will start at 
10am and finish at 11.30am. We will be using the Pysons Road entrance for family members to 
enter and go straight to the field. 
If your child is representing their house in an afternoon competitive event they will be informed by 
Monday 20th June. The afternoon events start at 1pm.  
 
Sports Clubs 
 
Monday – Years 3 and 4 Cricket 
Tuesday – Year 2 Athletics 
Wednesday – Years 5 and 6 Cricket 
Thursday – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Athletics 
Friday – Years 5 and 6 Rounders 
 
A few reminders for everyone 
 
Please ensure your child has a drink bottle every day and if you would like your children to wear 
suntan lotion please can you apply this before school. 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. Please 
ensure that your children are on time. 
Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car park. 
The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or After 
School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
 


